
 

April 19, 2010 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Offices 

 

 

 
 Present: Cristina Ashjian, Jean Beadle, Mark Borrin, Ed Charest, Norman Larson  

 Excused: Bruce Worthen  
 Public: Hollis Austin 
 
 
 
Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM.  The Minutes of the March 15, 

2010 meeting were approved without changes.  Cristina and Planner Dan Merhalski met with the 

Town Assessor in late March regarding application forms and policies for the preservation 

easements RSA 79-D (Barn Easement) and RSA 79-E (Village Revitalization).  The Heritage 

Commission will continue to work with the administration to update these documents.  

 

The Commission then addressed 2010 projects, including Master Plan implementation activities.  

The list of Master Plan goals was reviewed and the Commission is satisfied with its priorities and 

with the progress already underway.  Cristina met with faculty at Plymouth State University in 

mid-April regarding potential preservation projects for graduate students in Moultonborough. 

  

Planning for the August 8th Community Landmarks tour is underway with the NH Preservation 

Alliance.  In early May, letters to potential sponsors will be mailed out, and HC members will 

meet with property owners before the end of May to discuss property-specific concerns.  Cristina 

distributed materials related to Prof. Thomas Hubka’s lecture on connected farm buildings 

scheduled for July 7
th

, requesting that HC members compile lists of local examples. 

 

The next HC meeting will be at 5:30 PM on May 17th, 2010.   
 
 
Motion: Jean moved to adjourn at 6:00 PM. 
  Ed seconded. 
  Motion Carried – Unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 
 


